Francois Domond

From: Dennis Derr <dennis.derr@solutionwerks.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 8:44 AM

To: Francois Domond

Cc: Barbara.Breisch@Solutionwerks.com

Subject: RE: Replacement Nitrogen Super Heater for COH SRWWTP - Proposal
Francois,

Per our telecon yesterday, we can confirm that Chart Industries is the only existing U.S. manufacturer of brazed
aluminum heat exchangers of the type required for the COH replacement nitrogen superheater.

At the time the COH cryogenic plant was built, there were two U.S. manufacturers, Trane and Stewart Warner. Trane,
thru acquisition, became part of Chart Industries and Stewart Warner went out of business and sold its manufacturing

assets to a Chinese company.

There are several other manufacturers of brazed aluminum heat exchangers worldwide but Chart is the only remaining
manufacturerin the U.S.

Best regards,

Dennis Derr

¥ SOLUTIONWERKS'™

1150 Glenlivet Drive

Suite C-30

Allentown, PA 18106-3127
Office 610-391-0844

Fax 610-391-0845
Mobile 513-939-9380
Email dennis.derr@solutionwerks.com

Website www.solutionwerks.com

From: Francois Domond [mailto:FDOMOND®@hollywoodfl.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:45 PM

To: 'dennis.derr@solutionwerks.com'

Cc: Steve Joseph; Steve Farrell; Coy Mathis; Hubert Barnes; Homero Rodriguez; Barbara.Breisch@Solutionwerks.com
Subject: RE: Replacement Nitrogen Super Heater for COH SRWWTP - Proposal

Dennis,

Yes, we would like to proceed but in order to prepare the related City paperwork, | need a formal proposal from your
company. Make sure you clearly state in your proposal that this is a spare superheater for the COH, WWTP,

This time around the approval process will be a bit different because we are working under different circumstances (it is
not an emergency).

Thanks,




